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Council Highlights 

April 8, 2021 Council Meeting   
Due to Technical issues, no recording of this meeting is available.  

• Council received the 2020 Landfill Monitoring Report from BluMetric.  Currently its is 
projected that there is 20 years capacity left in the landfill.  

• Council received a presentation from MPAC on the tax assessments for West Elgin. 
• Council received a delegation with a proposal for a rehabilitation of the Rodney 

Lagoon from the West Elgin Nature Club.   
• Council received a presentation from the County of Elgin regarding the 

representation on the OPP Police Services Board for Elgin County.   
• Council received a delegation from Elgin County Library regarding a mural on the 

Rodney Library and approved in principle the idea of a mural, pending the 
presentation of an agreement.   

• Council considered a request from Port Glasgow Yacht Club regarding a request to 
do maintenance at the Marina. The Municipality will draw up an agreement with the 
Yacht Club laying out the terms and conditions of the maintenance.   

• Council received a report from the Fire Chief with regards to the proposals for 
awarded Fire Safety Grant.  

• Council recommended approval with conditions to the County of Elgin for four 
severance applications for a property legally described at North Part Lot 6, 
Concession 7; Part Lots 2 and 11, Plan 202, located on Furnival Road between 
Downie Line and Centre Street. 

• Council received a draft of a Site Plan Control Area By-law and provided comments 
to the Planner.  The by-law will be circulated to area stakeholders and posted on the 
municipal website for public comments until April 30, 2021. 

• Council approved L360 proposal to provide the design, development, construction 
and permit drawings required for the required municipal office renovations.  

• Council supported the following resolutions from Owen Sound regarding Municipal 
Insurance Rates, Township of Pick Lake regarding amendments to the Elections Act 
and Municipality of Calvin regarding paid sick days. 

• Council requested that staff report back to them on options and costs regarding 
backyard chickens. 


